
 

 
 
 

August 18, 2021 
 

Hi Everyone; 
 
On August 1st we had the One Day Woods Walk, we had 15 shooters! Some stayed 
dry, some did not! Sorry I was a no-show, I heard it was a good day except for a little 
liquid sunshine. Thank-you Sis for taking care of this shoot for Barb. 
Gary Bevard was First Place, Dan Saltzman 2nd, then a real dog fight to figure out 
from there.  
 
Our next shoot is on Saturday August 28th we will have a Paper Match hosted by 
Rick Horton and he has selected another fun looking group of targets to challenge 
us. Prizes will be groceries. 
 
The Conservation Club says we are welcome to camp the night before the shoot, so 
here is a chance to get away and sit around a camp fire for an evening.  
 
Last year we learned how to do social distancing, and wear a mask when in close 
proximity to people.  It’s not required for outdoors, but I don’t think anyone will 
care if you want to wear your mask. If you are not comfortable joining the group, or 
are not feeling well the day of the shoot, please stay home. 
 
The Raffle will be done November 6th, no matter what!! I have all of the prizes and 
want to see them in the winner’s hands. Remember the proceeds go to funding what 
the club spent to join the 1 of 1000 Club at the NMLRA 
 
Take Care!! See you at the range. 
 
Mark Hazel 
 
 
Columbus Muzzle Loading GC Aug 28 & 29 
NMLRA Fall Shoot Sept 11-19 
Deathwind Longrifles  Sept 18-19 
 
 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


